
 
 
 
 
 
November 6th, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 20, 2018 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 
Please be advised, the Town of Erin will be repairing the 3rd Line concrete bridge located 
approximately 1000 meters south of Erin East Garafraxa Townline (Sideroad 32). As such, the 
3rd Line between of Erin East Garafraxa Townline (Sideroad 32) and Sideroad 27 is scheduled to 
be closed from July 23th 2018 until approximately August 7th 2018 for the repair of the bridge. 
All entrances from 6105 and south (inclusive) will only be accessible from Sideroad 27. 
 
Please contact me should you like to discuss or require more information. 
 
Thank you for your patience, 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Greg Delfosse C.E.T. 
Roads Superintendent 
Town of Erin 
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